
 

Friday 15th December 
 

 
Y6 Enterprise 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 
The Y6s have been working hard on their Enterprise topic where they have designed 
and made a product to sell from their ‘companies’. These products are now ready 
and will be sold to the children in years 2 to 5 on Monday. 
 
 
All children will be invited into the hall in the afternoon to buy from the stalls. They 
have already viewed the adverts created by the Y6s and have seen the many posters 
around school. The items vary in price from £1 to £2 and children are able to 
purchase up to 2. 
 
 
Please lend your support to the older children by sending money in with your child on 
Monday and see what amazing things they come home with! 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Y6 team 


